
 
 
INAUGURATION	“THE	TREASURES	OF	VIZIR	AMEN-HOTEP	HUY”	AT	THE	
SOHAG	MUSEUM	
		
On	April	23,	2024,	the	inauguration	of	the	temporary	exhibition	of	a	set	of	pieces	
that	correspond	to	the	excavation	work	in	tomb	Nº	28	of	Asasif	belonging	to	Vizier	
Amen-Hotep	Huy	took	place	at	the	Museum	of	Egyptian	Archeology	in	Sohag.	This	
exhibition	entitled	'The	Treasures	of	Vizier	Amen-Hotep	Huy',	will	be	open	to	the	
public	for	three	months.	
The	organization	of	the	event	has	been	a	joint	effort	between	the	Luxor	Museum,	
the	Sohag	Museum	and	the	Institute	of	Ancient	Egyptian	Studies	Foundation	of	
Spain.	
	
The	following	were	present	at	the	opening	ceremony:	
The	Cultural	Counselor	of	the	Spanish	Embassy	in	Egypt,	
Mrs.	Magdalena	Cruz.	
The	Director	of	the	Luxor	Museum,	Dr.	Alaa	El	Menshawy.	
The	Director	of	the	Sohag	Museum,	Dr.	Alaa	el	Kady.	
The	Head	of	Temporary	Exhibitions,	Dr.	Alaa	Elkamhy.	
The	governor	of	Luxor.	
The	Director	of	the	Hurghada	Museum.	
	
And	other	Egyptian	authorities	in	the	area.	
	
The	event	has	been	a	great	success,	we	thank	all	the	people	who	participated.	


